## **Benwick Primary School**



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266

email:

office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

12-Mar-19

Dear Parents / Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Johnson will be returning to work, after her maternity leave, after Easter. She will be returning to teach the Robins class 4 days a week. Mrs Hinson, our HLTA (Higher Level Teaching Assistant) will take the Robins on a Monday.

Miss Angell, who has now been with us over a year, covering both the Owls and Robins on temporary contracts, is delighted to be offered a permanent post in our school. She will be taking the Doves after Easter as Mrs Reid was a temporary appointment.

Yours sincerely,

Short

Mrs. J. North, Headteacher